
Poďakovanie od maďarských cukrárov  

 

Dear Katarina, 

First of all, thank You – and for your team – everything you gave us on Monday. 

We were satisfied with everything, you organised for us! Our participants were impressed about 

the hole school. Maybe, sometimes, they were a little bit envious. I wish there was a school like 

this here too. So you can be very-very proud of it! We hope, we didn’t cause too much trouble. 

We wish you, and to the entire school, more successful work and pleasure to the students at this 

amazing school! Last, but not least, thank you to recommend Zoltán. He was amazing, very 

helpful and correct! Kind regards from Eva and from all the participants! 

And from me!   

 

Ms. Andrea GAJDA 

 

 

 

 

 

 


